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Structure and development

Due to the covid pandemic
We canceled all meetings and
were not able to meet live or
work as much as we wanted for
the network.
We had a few brief online
meetings on:
March 6 from 10 to 12 a.m.
May 17 from 10 to 12 a.m.
June 28 from 10 to 12 a.m.
August 30 from 10 to 12 a.m.
September13 from 10 to 12 a.m.
November 15 from 10 a.m. to 16.
p.m.

Within the board there were no
changes in 2020

We discussed preparations for the
2021 conference. Due to the
pandemic, we had to decide to
postpone it for a year in the hope
that by then the pandemic will be
over. We have set the new date
for this conference at April 21 to
April 24, 2022

We discussed the future of the
network, since we received a
significant contribution from
action mensch for the last
conference. we decided to put
this money into the preparations
for new conference

We have made a plan to
rearrange some of our
administration in consultation
with a tax office.

Homepage

Work on our homepage
continues. The construction of
the page and our web host is in
the hands of the family Bressel
(in Germany). The translation in
other languages is still in
progress. Our Facebook page
proves to be a very useful
communication aid between all
the European members and also
with the American 11q Network.

Our Scientific Advisors

All researchers  are still
committed to the network. They
continue to do several research
on different topics. some results
are already published on the
website and on Facebook.
We also collaborated with the
Erasmus University Hospital to
follow up with  the  new research
about blood platelets.

Finances

The expenses of the year 2020
are limited to a minimum - also
due to the beginning of the
Corona Pandemic. Due to the
good financial situation, the
board decided to support the
research team around Dr. Paul
Grossfeld with 1000€.

This year, the Board's work took
place exclusively via video
conferencing, which saved most
of the Board's costs.

On the other hand, we received
7756€ in donations, 6665€ of
which came from the Montessori
day care centers in Luxembourg.

Nevertheless, we would also like
to thank the smaller donations,
which also contribute to the
continuity of our association.
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